
 
 
A Memorial Service for Arline Honey 
 
July 15, 2013 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our sister, Arline Honey, the mother of our brother Steve Honey, passed away on Wednesday afternoon 

July 10, 2013. Mrs. Honey joined the Unification Church in 1974 and stayed active for a number of years, 

living in the New Yorker Hotel and later with Steve's family in Pleasantville, NY. 

 

She returned to live in Wilmington until she passed due to kidney failure and complications from a 

stroke.  Please offer prayers for our sister's peaceful ascension. 

 

A memorial service will be offered: 

 

Wednesday, July 17th 

10:00 AM 

Chandler Funeral Home 

2506 Concord Pike 

Wilmington, Delaware 

 

Please let us know if you will be attending, as the family needs to know how many guests they will be 

serving following the ceremony. Please email Carol Pobanz for more information 

 

 


